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Thursday 12th December  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We now have more information about the Young Voices concert at the Birmingham BP Pulse 

Live Arena on Monday 13th January. 

 

Tickets  

 

If you have ordered tickets, to access them, you will need to:  

1. Download the app ‘AXS Tickets’  

 

2. Create an account  

 

3. Complete the Parentmail form 

with the email address you have used 

for the account. Please note, this 

must be spelt correctly as the 

tickets will be sent to this account.  

 

4. Please do this by the end of Friday 20th December and we will then transfer these tickets to 

you and you can check if you have received them in the new year.  

 

 

Important information about the day  

 

• The children will come into school at the normal time wearing normal school 

uniform. We will give out their T-shirts on the day to change into before we leave. If 

you have not ordered a Young Voices T-Shirt, then your child needs to bring a 

plain white t-shirt to wear. 

• Your child will need a backpack with their food for the day. 

• Your child will need a packed lunch to eat when we arrive at the venue.  

• We will register when we get there and have a rehearsal. We will then have a break 

before the evening performance. Your child will also need a packed dinner to have 
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in the evening. We recommend that, as much as possible, these are in disposable 

bags/wrapping so that the children have less to carry as the day goes on. 

• We recommend that your child brings additional, healthy snacks for the day and that 

they pack enough to drink for the whole day.  

• The children can bring a hoody or something warm for them to get comfortable in on 

the coach home. This hoody/warm clothing item can be left on the coach during the 

event so they don’t have to carry it. 

 

Please note that they will not be allowed to take mobile phones with them. 

 

• We will keep you up to date on our school Facebook page about out ETA back at 

EVS. We will not have access to Parentmail at this hour of the night so please ensure 

you are following this page for updates: Emerson Valley Junior School. 

• We will leave school around 10:30a.m in the morning and will arrive back to EVS at 

approximately 11p.m.  

• The children will be allowed to come in slightly later on the Tuesday morning (14th 

January) up until 10am. This late absence will be authorised up until 10a.m. only. 

 

Any questions, please do not hesitate to contact myself or Miss Roche. 

 

Mrs Bosdet 

Music Subject Lead 


